Attachment 9

Thank-you/Reminder Postcard

A few weeks ago you received a request to take a survey being conducted for the US Department of Justice. If you have already taken this survey, we are very grateful and thank you. If you have not, we encourage you to do so. 

Please have a household member over the age of 18 who has the next birthday call the number below and gives the ID below to start the survey. 

1-800-251-3456                             ID: 246810

This is an important National survey that can make a difference in our understanding of crime and victimizations. We are very grateful for your participation.

